College of Innovation Thammasat University Announcement
on Protective Measures for Students and Staff Members

Against the Spread of COVID-19

Given the coronavirus infection outbreak in a number of countries including China, Hong
Kong, Taiwan, Japan, South Korea and Singapore, the College of Innovation Thammasat University
is urging students and staff members who traveled to or transit in countries or areas at risk of
COVID-19 infection and arrived back in Thailand to compel to implement protective measures
against the spread of COVID-19 as suggested by the Ministry of Public Health, Thailand.
Students and staff members shall notify the College in the first instance, when possible, and
refrain frofn going to classes and exams or work and fo be monitored for 14 days after the
date of arrival in Thailand. Such absence shall not be counted as dereliction of duty or

absence or leave days.
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